MIDVALE SCHOOL BOARD DISTRICT #433
REGULAR MEETING MINUTES
January 23, 2017

The Midvale School District #433 Board of Trustees regular meeting scheduled to be held at
the Conference Room on Monday, January 23, 2017 was cancelled due to lack of quorum.
Therefore, no business was conducted.

Sherry Crawford
Clerk, Board of Trustees

Minutes of the Regular Meeting — January 23, 2017



